
 

 
 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

 
       June 21, 2019 
Marc E. Elias  
Perkins Coie LLP 
700 13th Street, N.W. 
Suite 600 
Washington, D.C. 20005-3960 
MElias@perkinscoie.com 
       RE: MUR 7284 
         
Dear Marc: 
 
 On April 25, 2019, the Federal Election Commission (“Commission”) notified you, as 
counsel for American Bridge 21st Century and Rodell Mollineau in his official capacity as 
treasurer (the “Committee”) and in your capacity as counsel for Correct the Record PAC and 
Elizabeth Cohen in her official capacity as treasurer (“CTR”), that it had found reason to believe 
that your clients violated provisions of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended 
(“the Act”).  Both notifications included questions and document requests relating to information 
the Commission requires in order to complete its investigation. We granted an extension of time 
to respond to allow your clients to gather the requested information.   
 

We have reviewed your June 14, 2019 response which provides information about the 
specific unreported transfer of an email list described in the Factual and Legal Analysis.  The 
response, however, does not answer the Commission’s questions as to whether there were other 
transactions that went unreported as a result of the reconciliation of transfers between your 
clients.  We renew our request for answers to the Commission’s questions and the production of 
the relevant documents.  We ask that you provide us with the information, or at least a schedule 
for the time needed to produce the required information, by no later than Friday, June 28, 2019.   

 
We believe that this matter can be resolved if your clients provide the required 

information on a voluntary basis.  If the information is not forthcoming, however, we will 
recommend that the Commission issue compulsory process to obtain information as to whether 
there were other transactions that went unreported due to your clients’ reconciliation process.   

 
Please feel free to contact myself or Kimberly Hart, the assigned staff attorney at (202) 

694-1590 or (202) 694-1618. 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
 
       Mark D. Shonkwiler 
       Assistant General Counsel 
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